
Dear Researchers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the latest issue of IOJES (Volume 11, Issue 3, July) has 

been published. IOJES journal has made significant contributions to the field of educational 

sciences since 2009 and undoubtedly it will continue this mission successfully. Volume 11 issue 

3 includes 20 rigorously peer-reviewed research articles which we strongly believe that they 

will provide significant contributions to the scientific world. In this respect, both quantitative 

and qualitative researches are included, as in the previous issue. 

We thank our authors, reviewers, readers and our technical team who have contributed 

to the publication of the journal. While we wish you success at your academic studies, we look 

forward to receiving your research papers to be reviewed for possible publication in IOJES 

journal. 

 

Best Regards. 


